	Transmitted by the expert 
from the Russian Federation
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Document DETA-43-04e
43rd IWG on DETA session, 3 March 2022
Agenda item 9





Proposal for an Amendment to the Annex to the Proposal 
for specifications and application guidelines 
for the Unique Identifier (UI) module (ECE/TRANS/WP.29/2019/77)

Note: The modifications are marked in bold for new or strikethrough for deleted characters.


I.	Proposal

Annex, Table, Row 6, amend to read:  
	
	Product status
	Regulation update
	Impact on approval
	Impact on conventional UN type approval marking
	Impact on UI marking
(when database is available)

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	...
	
	
	
	

	4
	Modification of the product which exceeds its type definition
	-
	New approval 
	New approval No(s) issued

New UN type approval marking(s) on the modified product
	New approval No(s) issued and linked to a new UI
New UI marking on the modified product

	5
	No modification of the product. All variants of the product included in the original approval already comply with the new series of amendments of the UN Regulation
	Update of UN Regulation, new series of amendments
	Extension of approval with indication of the new series of amendments
	New UN type approval marking(s) on the un-modified product to indicate the new series of amendments
	No impact

	6
	Modification of the product and all or some of its variants to comply with the new series of amendments to the UN Regulation but not exceeding its type definition
	Update of UN regulation, new series of amendments
	Extension of approval with indication of the new series of amendments
	New UN type approval marking(s) on the modified product
	New UI marking
No impact






II.	Justification

	In the row 6 of the Table, the impact on UI marking in the case of modification of the product, where all or some of its variants comply with the new series of amendments to the UN Regulation but not exceeding its type definition seems not logical.
	According to the Guidelines and in line with the rows 4 and 5 of the Table, a new UI is associated with the new type-approval.
	If we have the extension of the existing type-approval, a new UI is not issued as the extended existing type-approval is linked to the initial type-approval, for which the UI has been already allocated. Hence, the extension of the existing type-approval should have no impact on the current UI linked to the initial type-approval.
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